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~ecause of unavoidable and unexpected co~plications, University President 

John U. Ryan and Chancellor lfaynard K. Hine have been forced to postpone the 

reception for new IUPUI faculty frorl\ October 1 until October 8. 'rhe reception 

is still scheduled for the Union Building and the times indicated on the 

invitations mailed to faculty will still be observed -- but the date has been 

changed fro~ October 1 until October 8. 

* * * 
The trustees of Indiana University and Purdue University have approved 

the realignment of Downto~m Campus and 38th Street Campus departMents into 

three IUPUI units: a school of liberal arts, a school of science, and a school 

of enp,ineering and technology. 

The alignment completes the academic integration program which was be~un 

with the merger of the Indiana University and Purdue University programs four 

years ago. The new acade~ic organization reflects the missions assigned to 

IUPUI through the merger and places the academic departments of both I.U. and 

Purdue in an appropriate structure. 

The plan for realignment, completed after considerable consultation with 

the faculty and academic administrations of IUPUI, was approved by the Chancello; 

Advisory Committee before it was sent to the Purdue and I.U. boards of trustees. 

* * * 



MRS . OPAL COLVIN 
SECRETARY TO THE VICE-CHANCELLOR 
38TH STREf-T CAMPUS 


	GrnSht1972-09-27-001-page1
	GrnSht1972-09-27-002-page2

